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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Meeting held 17th January 2013 in the Village Hall

Parish Precept for forthcoming year

It was agreed the precept would remain the same as last year.

Budget

The budget for 2013/2014 was accepted.
WC Code of Conduct
The WC Code of Conduct was adopted by the Parish Council.

Granting dispensations

Power of granting dispensations was delegated to the clerk.
Loan

It is less likely that the Trust requires a grant from the Parish Council.  It was agreed to defer the loan application clearance.
Miles Lane

Work is still on going in Miles Lane.  Wiltshire Council Highways are aware that there are still improvements to be completed. 

Green Close
A councillor reported on the poor road surface of Green Close. They have been liaising with Highways for a year for improvements and only a few months ago were advised Green Close was 8th on the list for repair. They have now been advised it will not be looked at this year and possibly not next. The Unitary Councillor is aware of all the problem roads in Whiteparish and is doing his utmost with Wiltshire Council to rectify problem areas. They are as frustrated as members of the public with the poor state of some roads.
Next Meeting

There were no Members of the Public present at the meeting. Villagers are invited to attend the next meeting, which is the Annual Parish Meeting, at 7.30pm on Thursday, 7th March 2013 in the Village Hall.    The public of Whiteparish are welcome to raise any village matter at this meeting.  Please inform the Clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.

Prepared by

Maria Pennington,

Clerk to Whiteparish Parish Council
Birchley, Chapel Hill, West Grimstead, 
Salisbury, SP5 3SJ

maria.pennington456@btinternet.com


Tel. 01722 711858 
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